
           NOBLE CENTRAL SCHOOL 
                         418 Highway Ave, Nobleford, AB T0L 1S0 
                         Phone: (403) 824-3817 
 greg.rollingson@pallisersd.ab.ca 

phil.uren@pallisersd.ab.ca 
 

        Principal: Mr. Greg Rollingson   Vice-Principal:  Mr. Phil Uren 
 
 
In order to ensure the safety of our Junior High students, we would ask that the parents of 
students who are allowing their child to leave school over the lunch break, complete the 
following form and return it to the school: 
 
 
I _______________________________ (parent/guardian name) give permission  
 
for _____________________________ (student name) to leave campus over the lunch break. 
 
I understand that by leaving, parents assume the responsibility for the student’s actions and 
 
their results. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
(signature of parent/guardian) 
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